REASON FOR WITHDRAWAL OF LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION

This application was accidentally filed one year ago and outside of the FCC filing window for
license renewal for TV translators in Montana. Some of the information needs to be updated and
a new license renewal application will be filed when this one is dismissed.



